
Fatah  And  The  PA  Encourage
The Stabbing Attacks On Jews
The Slow Jihadists of the PA (Fatah), that is the PLO, has
never been non-violent. It distinguishes itself from the Fast
Jihadists of Hamas  mainly by its willingness to utter, for
criminally credulous Western audienes, a few soothing phrases,
and to conduct Jihad not only through violence, but through
other means — mainly a non-stop diplomatic and propaganda
offensive — that the Fast Jihadists of Hamas don’t bother
with.

The stabbing of twelve Israelis on a Tel Aviv bus today, the
running down of Israelis with cars and tractors, and other
attacks using other means, have been constantly encouraged by
the PA. Why does the Amerian government not, at the very
least, cut off all aid to the PA? Why doesn’t Europe? Why do
they  support  those  conducting  violent  Jihad  when  other
instruments  of  Jihad  are  employed  at  the  same  time,  thus
giving the illusion of “moderation” for some? Why, indeed, do
the world’s non-Muslims support Jihad anywhere, against any
other non-Muslims? Is it really beyond th wit of the Israelis
to make clear that the war being waged against them is not and
never was a
“national liberation” struggle, but always a Jihad, rooted in
and demanded by Islam, and it will never end, no matter what,
any more than the Jihad of Muslims in Europe to remove all
obstacles to the spread, and then the dominance, of Islam,
have no end. But these, and other examples of Jihad, can be
fought, and the threat brought down to something manageable,
if Muslims are never encouraged, nor supported in any way, by
non-Muslims. And all that is required is that a sufficient
number of non-Muslims become aware of what is inculcated by
Qur’an and
Sunnah.
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